
A NOTE FROM MARK AND LAURA

There is simply no place in the world like 
summer camp. To create a universe where 
children can grow and mature, be surrounded by 
role models with positive energy and spirit, all while 
having the time of their lives is not only important for 
our children’s development -- it’s central to it.  As the 
fi nal lights are shut, bunks are locked, and boats are 
stored, we would like to take this moment to thank 
you for your support and refl ect on what was another 
historic and proud summer for Iroquois Springs – 
summer #14!

We like to say that campers may leave camp but camp 
will never leave them.  The impact that summer camp 
has on children is fundamental to our commitment to 
provide not only a camp of value - with incredible fun, 
trips, activities, and events - but also one that instills 
human values: Teaching our campers the importance 
of paying respect, showing appreciation for others, 
building skills, approaching everything with heart 
and soul, and living in a community with a sense of 
the importance of caring for others.

We feel so lucky to be a part of something so magical, 
something that changes peoples lives – both the 
campers and the staff members that choose to 

join our community, give 
it their all, and make 
an indelible impact on 
the campers in their 
care.  What a powerful 
opportunity to help lead!  

We feel lucky to have 
such a wonderful group 
of campers who have 
bought into what 
Iroquois Springs is all 
about, and are able to 

make our community a better place by their presence 
within it.  Having the chance to do what we do 365 
days each year truly makes us the luckiest people in 
the world.  

We are excited to announce that we have had a record 
early enrollment with many groups closed for 2015 
– thank you to everyone who spread the word far 
and wide about Iroquois Springs.  Over the next few 
months you will hear about all the new and exciting 
things we have planned for 2015.  Later in the fall we 
are excited to rollout our new Iroquois Springs website 
complete with a new video, we cannot wait to share 
this with you when it is complete.  

Before we fi nish, we want to take this opportunity to 
thank and recognize the incredibly special staff we 
had this summer.  They worked hard, and made sure 
every camper was cared for as they were their own 
children.  It was a special staff this summer, and we 
are already on the hunt for some new talented and 
mature people to join our team.  

We cannot wait for 2015, our 15th summer  - we are 
counting down the days.  

See you at 
the camp 
reunion in
December.
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See you at See you at 
the camp 
reunion in

campers and the staff 

We Are Such Lucky People



I wish I were standing at the 
boys flagpole for morning line-
up announcements about the 
day ahead.  Lower camp would 

be heading out of the dining hall and upper camp would 
be heading out of their cabins and walking to the center of 
boys side.  We would make our announcements, tell some 
jokes, invite the bunk of the day up and then go about our 
day, with our best friends, in our favorite place in the world.  
Unfortunately, the summer of 2014 is behind us and all we 
have are fond memories of an amazing summer experience.  
The brotherhood, friendships and bonding that took place 
this summer was legendary.  All of you truly know what it 
means for your brother to have your back.  You cared for 
each other while making sure to laugh, have fun and enjoy 
all that Iroquois Springs has to offer.

I want to personally thank all of the campers, counselors 
and group leaders for being part of the summer of 2014.  
I can honestly say the boys side staff were some of the 
strongest counselors we have had in a very long time.  They 

came from all around the world to ensure that you had the 
best summer of your life.  They certainly did that as many of 
the memories that you wrote on your boats the last night of 
camp related to your counselors and the fun times that took 
place over the summer.  None of this would be possible 
without their hard work, but especially your willingness to 
follow their lead. 

Every ending means a new beginning.  Although, the 
summer has ended we are already planning for the summer 
of 2015.   The boys side group leaders and I are already 
figuring out some awesome additions to the 2015 calendar 
of events.  There will be more news to come about that in 
future newsletters.
            
Remember that the most important thing in life is to be nice 
and that good things happen to good people.  I am looking 
forward to hanging out in early December at the camp 
reunion. 

R� ie :)

BOYS SIDE STUFF JOSH
WITH

Hello ladies
I can’t believe that we are already in October!  
Happy fall everyone - I always love the fi rst 
newsletter of the year, it gives me the opportunity 
to refl ect on this past summer and all the amazing 
things we did.  This summer was great for so many 
reasons!

Girls side - words can not express how proud I am 
of each and everyone of you.  I feel so lucky that 
I get to work with such amazing group leaders, 
counselors and campers.  You all make me so 
proud, each and everyone of you.  Last newsletter 
I spoke a lot about wanting to start new traditions 
and making girls side the best it could be.  We did that 
ladies- we were nice to each other, we respected 
each other, we made new friends without forgetting 
our old ones, we tried new things, we sang louder, 
we laughed louder and we appreciated how lucky 
we are to be at camp.  Girls side ran their fi rst 5K, 
wrote awesome songs for girls side sing, had their fi rst 
girls side Clue, had awesome rest hour activities and 
continued to have the best line ups ever!!!  When 
people around me ask about camp - all I could say 
is “best summer ever!!!”

To all my fi rst time campers, I am so very proud of 
you!  You have now made IS your second home.  To 
the returners, thank you for making all these amazing 
things on girls side happen!!  Without you I couldn’t 
do my job. Your love for camp is contagious and you 
are the reason why our return rate is so high.  CITS 
2014, you have left a mark on girls side that will never 
go away. Can’t wait to have you on staff one day.

Watching all of you on the fi eld, in the lake, at 
gymnastics, outdoor adventure, hobbyville and 
more - makes me a very proud head counselor. You 
challenged yourself on a regular basis and walked 
away feeling better about yourselves.  Thank you for 
getting out of your comfort zone.

I now challenge you to be the best you could be.  
To smile more, to work harder, to stay nice and most 
important treat others the way you want to be 
treated.  Ladies and gentlemen - it is much easier to 
be nice then to be mean!!!  Make a new friend this 
year, give someone a second chance and stand up 
for yourself and others when necessary.

I can’t wait to see everyone at the camp reunion!  
Stay in touch with your camp friends and please 
don’t leave anyone out!

Earlier today Olivia told me she missed camp! I get it!

Remember – GIRLS SIDE DOES GREAT THINGS!

See you soon!!

Josh

I can’t believe that we are already in October!  
Happy fall everyone - I always love the fi rst 
newsletter of the year, it gives me the opportunity 
to refl ect on this past summer and all the amazing 
things we did.  This summer was great for so many 

Girls side - words can not express how proud I am 
of each and everyone of you.  I feel so lucky that 
I get to work with such amazing group leaders, 
counselors and campers.  You all make me so 
proud, each and everyone of you.  Last newsletter 
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It’s hard to imagine that our 14th summer at 

Iroquois Springs ended almost 3-months ago and

plans for summer 2015 are well underway!

When I walk around camp now and see the leaves turning, the crystal clear lake and the 

open fi elds, all I can think about is our time together.  Camp is just not the same when all 

of our campers and staff have gone for the season, but some of the same feelings I have 

during the summer still fi ll my heart as I walk through our awesome campus.  Whether it’s 

passing by the fl agpole and remembering all the announcements we made, songs that were 

sung, fuzzies that were given out  or walking into the dining room and remembering the 

loud chants going back and forth from boys side to girls side, all I can think about is getting 

another summer started and seeing the busses roll in on day # 1.

Of course, we would all love for camp to be more than just 6-weeks long, but since school 

somehow always gets in the way of that plan, all we can do is count down the days until we 

are together again.  Back in a place where we treat each other with respect, where it’s ok to 

laugh and cry, where staff learn as much from the campers as the campers learn from the 

staff and where we all share the common feeling of creating a camp community that we are 

all proud of!

Truly, it’s hard to imagine that we are going to celebrate our 15th summer in Rock Hill this 

season.  That in itself is something to be proud of.  A camp environment that let’s us all shine 

and creates such positive and long lasting memories is what draws us back each summer.

Thank you to our wonderful staff who work tirelessly each and every day to run great 

programs, take fantastic care of our campers and who genuinely gave everything they had 

to ensure the success of the campers they were responsible for.  Often times, people ask 

“what separates Iroquois Springs from the rest of the pack.”  I always say our staff, and I truly 

believe that!  It never ceases to amaze me how people can continually give of themselves 

and put the needs of others before theirs…that is what separates us from the pack.  All of 

this can happen because of our great camper community.  Kids that understand the value 

of camp, respect the decisions and opinions of others and who genuinely care about one 

another and want to be part of something bigger than them, for that, I applaud you.

For now, we need to bunker down, concentrate on doing well in school, completing all of our 

assignments and remember that the summer months of blue & gold are not too far away. 

Can’t wait to see many of you at the winter reunion!

Miss you all!

Notes from 
BUBBA’S CLIPBOARD

  BUBBA



MEMORIES OF 2014

TARA FITNESS WORK-OUTS

MEMORIES OF 2014
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Look out New England, the Iroquois Springs senior 
campers are headed your way this summer!  As many 
of you already know, one of the highlights of our senior 
program includes a 3-night / 4-day trip each summer.  
This coming season, our senior campers (entering 
grades 8 – 11) will have the opportunity to visit historic 
Boston, Massachusetts.  

Highlights will include a trip to the NE Aquarium, 
Whale Watching Cruise, Tour of Fenway Park, the thrills 
of Six Flags NE, an excursion to Quincy Market, Faneuil 
Hall and more!  

Details and enrollment information will be sent later in 
the year, but we wanted to remind you about this great 
opportunity and can’t wait to share all the highlights 
as we confi rm the trip throughout the winter.

Of course, should you have 
any questions about the trip 
prior to receiving further 
information, don’t hesitate 
to let us know. This is an 
awesome experience...

THE SENIOR’S ARE 
HEADING TO HISTORIC

Iroquois 
Springs 

Playhouse of 
The Lion King 

& Thirteen

DLT Lacrosse ClinicSKATE PARK
COMPETITION Fuzzies,

WE DON’T WANT YOU TO MISS IT!

MOCK ROCKSNew Gymnastics 
Building

Super Senior 
Paint Ball Trip

Canoe Trips on the Delaware

COURT 
JESTERS



Tune: Classic by MKTO

Ooooohhh summertime’s here
Waited for camp all year

Back on girl’s side here to stay
We’re having fun night and day

Ooooohhh towel service
Mom and dad don’t be nervous

The space you saved me, 
who could blame me

When I just want to pack more clothes

I wanna tumble at the new gym (hey)
We love fencing and sing (yeah)

Go to line up everyday, hear Rosie say,
Girls I got to tell you one thing

Be nice at camp, we love girl’s side
Wherever we go, blue and gold pride

One of a kind, living at our home together
Girl’s side forever

(Repeat 2 X)

THE WINTER ARROW CLUE
As the days grow shorter and the leaves turn beautiful 
shades of red and gold before making their annual descent 
to the ground, soon to be covered by winters’ snow…  there 
is a hidden arrow waiting to be found….well, fi guratively!

In each issue of the Iroquois Springs Times we will 
present a new clue to the “Winter Arrow’s” location.  
Unlike in Color Week, the “Winter Arrow” can be 
ANYWHERE in Camp – indoors or outdoors, areas both 
in bounds and off limits.  Use your creativity and 
imagination…you can even search without a counselor!!! 

The fi rst Girls Side and Boys Side campers to correctly 
name the exact location of the “Winter Arrow” will win a 
prize for their bunk next summer.  Remember to give a 
detailed description of why you think the “Winter Arrow” 
is there when you respond. 

Here is Clue #1:
Once upon a time. Yet Again. 
Cadence and Cascade walk to the rhythm of a 
song all their own
After 45 pirouettes of the tick and the tock, 
they arrived back where they started from
Home, a drink, they see their refl ection. 
Peace for a while.
They have found their city of gold that lies in the 
deep distance of each of our heart’s desires. deep distance of each of our heart’s desires. 

Send your answers to: summers@iroquoissprings.
com and make sure to include your fi rst and last 
name in the email.

Kitchen Stadium
FAVORITE RECIPE FROM

Ingredients
• 1 Pouch Sugar Cookie Mix (16 oz.) 
• 1 Tbl. Spoon All-Purpose Flour   
• ½ Cup Butter, Softened   
• 1 Egg
• ½ Cup Hazelnut Spread with Cocoa
• 1/3 Cup Miniature Semi-Sweet Chocolate Chips
• 1/3 Cup Graham Cracker Crumbs
• 20 Large Marshmallows
• 20 Strawberries, Stemmed and Sliced

Mini S’more Cookie Tacos

Directions
1. Heat oven to 375°F.  Line cookie sheet with cooking 
parchment paper, or spray with cooking spray.
2. Stir together cookie mix, fl our, butter and egg until dough 
forms. Shape into 20 (1 1/2-inch) balls. Place on cookie sheet. 
Bake about 10 minutes or until edges start turning brown.
3. Quickly shape each around mini rolling pin to form mini 
“taco shells.” Cool completely.
4. Set oven control to broil.  Spread inside of each 
taco with 1 teaspoon hazelnut spread; top each with 
1/2 teaspoon chocolate chips, then 1/2 teaspoon 
graham cracker crumbs.  Top each with 1 marshmallow.
5.  Broil with tops about 5 inches from heat about 1 minute 
or until marshmallows start to brown.  Top with strawberries. 
Serve immediately.
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So often throughout the winter, campers, staff and alumni 
ask, “what’s going on at camp this winter?” Sometimes 
families are coming home from a college trip and do a 
quick drive through Rock Hill and see construction going 
on and always wonder, what are they up to now?  Well, as 
you know, we take great pride in our facility and truly feel 
as though Iroquois Springs is something we can all be proud 
of as we walk around the facility and see such wonderful 
cabins, program areas, ball fi elds and more. By the look 
of the activity level at camp this summer, last winters off-
season project to create an awesome new gymnastics 
center really paid off and we hope you all had a chance 
to enjoy it this summer.

Well, the winter of 2015 certainly won’t be a quiet one for 
anyone in Rock Hill. While our full-time maintenance staff is 
still busy “closing up shop” from the summer, construction 
crews are already hard at work on building a brand new 
kitchen and renovating part of the dining room. While 
the new kitchen is going to really help our operation and 

continue to allow 
us to provide great 
camp food with 
a lot of different 
selections at all 
of our meals, the 
dining room is going to have additional space for seating 
and food service, making it even more comfortable to eat 
our meals together. We are certain that your all going to 
welcome this renovation and hope that this will continue 
to help provide an exceptional dining experience for 
everyone at camp.

Of course, we are also working on some other new program 
ideas and additions for next summer, but we think saving 
those for future newsletters is a wise choice. Make sure to 
continue to follow our social media feeds and newsletters 
to hear all about what’s doing in 12775 throughout the 
winter.

Once again the scene was set, Paul Titley 
assembled the Inter Boys for the 2nd annual “late 
night glow launch.”  The Inter Boys campers and 
staff, launched rockets covered in glow sticks into 
the night sky, along with 46 helium balloons and 
an ID code on each to verify who launched each 
balloon.  

The goal was to see if the rockets or balloons would 
be found, and if so, where, how far from camp 
and by whom.  We are very excited to announce 
that some of the balloons have been found, and 
this year much further across the country, having 
covered some pretty impressive distances. 

So far, here is the list of the balloons that have been 
recovered and where:

• Paul Titley:  Nantasket Beach, Hull, 
Massachusetts, 195.9 miles

• Justin Weiss:  Oxford, Massachusetts, 142.9 miles

• Shane Sundahl:  Hermit Island, Maine, 289.3 miles

• Eli Wiener:  Canton Massachusetts, 156.8 miles

• Jordan Zornberg:  West Bath, Maine, 286 miles

These results speak for themselves, a total of 
1070.9 miles traveled, WOW!  What an awesome 
job by our inter boys division and of course, a big 
thank you to Paul Titley, group leader, who took 
the time to put this wonderful event together again 
this summer.

Pretty safe to say, the “Inter Boys Glow Launch” is 
something that campers will be enjoying for many 
years to come!

LAUNCH

INTERS BOYS 

 



We are thrilled to welcome the following new campers to the 
Iroquois Springs Family

Jordan Bash
Mia Battistella
Carson Beida
Michael Berman Annunziata
Laura Bialek
Alexa Binstock
Eli Bitman
Grant Bitman
Hannah Byrnes
Thomas Byrnes
Jack Ciafardini
Max Ciafardini
Ava Ciccia
Jordan Cohen
Riley Cohen
Joshua Cohn
Daniel Costa
Jacob DeAlto
Max Decker
Hudson Ehrman
Gabi Eimbinder
Abigail Fine
Elizabeth Fine
Evan Fine
Matthew Fischer
Morgan Fodiman
Daniella Friedman
Melanie Genzano
Emma Glaser
Kate Goldstein
Noah Greenberg
Evan Greenleigh
Olivia Herman
Madison Hirsch
Ari Kaplan
Jennifer Kaplan
Alexa Keller
Breanna Keller
Gavin Keller

Emma Kornfeld
Halle Kraus
Sydney Kraus
Benjamin Kulish
Noah Larkey
Hayley Lederman
Joseph Lederman
Marley Leslie
Adam Levin
Isabel Levine
Jake Levy
David Loew
Matthew Loew
Emma Mack
Jared Marcus
Nicholas Meyer
Cole Mogensen
Charlie Nashel-Watts
Jake Noah
Chloe Panes
Rosie Potash
Kira Ratan
Olive Rosensweig
Brody Scherr
Aidan Schwartz
Riley Schwartz
Dylan Shapiro
Alexa Silverstein
Jason Singer
Madelyn Sisco
Ava Sokich
Ethan Unger
Sarah Unger
Ryan Wancier
Dylan Wechsler
Alexandra Winitch
Samuel Winitch
Julia Zarkower
Charlie Zirlin

Warren, NJ
Summit, NJ
Mt. Kisco, NY
Rye Brook, NY
New City, NY
Potomac, MD
New York, NY
New York, NY
Merrick, NY
Merrick, NY
Scarsdale, NY
Scarsdale, NY
New City, NY
Dix Hills, NY
Commack, NY
Potomac, MD
Wyckoff, NJ
Short Hills, NJ
Stamford, CT
Upper Saddle River, NJ
Tenafl y, NJ
Scarsdale, NY
Scarsdale, NY
Wynnewood, PA
Millburn, NJ
Scarsdale, NY
Ardsley, NY
Port Washington, NY
Dix Hills, NY
Summit, NJ
Brooklyn, NY
Bethesda, MD
Melville, NY
Montebello, NY
Mahwah, NJ
Dix Hills, NY
Gaithersburg, MD
Gaithersburg, MD
Gaithersburg, MD

Scarsdale, NY
North Potomac, MD
North Potomac, MD
Larchmont, NY 
New York, NY
Staten Island, NY
East Setauket, NY
Stamford, CT
Norwood, NJ
Roslyn, NY
Bedford, NY
Chappaqua, NY
Chappaqua, NY
Suffern, NY
Syosset, NY
Dubai, UAE
Tenafl y, NJ
Tenefl y, NJ
Fort Lee, NJ
Livingston, NJ
New York, NY
Scarsdale, NY
New York, NY
Livingston, NJ
Dix Hills, NY
Dix Hills, NY
Dix Hills, NY
New York, NY
Princeton, NJ
Rockville, MD
Dobbs Ferry, NY
Basking RIdge, NJ
Basking RIdge, NJ
Briarcliff Manor, NY
Woodbury, NY
Livingston, NJ
Livingston, NJ
Rye Brook, NY
Ardsley, NY

We are thrilled to let you know that Iroquois Springs will have a new clothing 
outfi tter for the summer, Everything Camper! All of our camp shirts and cool 
camp gear will be available through Everything Camper soon. Details will 
be sent during the winter, we know you are going to love some of the new 
apparel they will offer!



COUNSELOR’S CORNER
We love to hear from our staff throughout the winter and want 
to share some thoughts and reflections from their summer 
with you.  In addition, we have asked our staff this off-season 
to send pictures of themselves throughout the world wearing 
Iroquois Springs staff shirts, we will keep them coming in 
future newsletters…

COUNSELOR’S CORNER

I know that as much as I affected my campers, they affected 

me just as much. They reminded me of the little things you 

tend to forget as you grow up like “have fun” and “do what 

makes you happy… “I learned how to be that leader, role- 

model, expert, teacher, friend, and parent all at the same 

time. It’s amazing how many roles a camp counselor takes 

on from being in the bunk, to at the pool” . Morgan Ness

“To all the campers I 
was so lucky to meet and share the 

incredible summer of 2014 with, thank you for 
everything that you taught me and all the memories 
that I think of multiple times a day everyday.  Never 
would I have imagined that my life could have been 

changed by the experience of working at a summer camp, 
but I truly believe that Iroquois Springs is the most special 

place in the world…“I can honestly say that I had the 
time and experience of my life and I am so grateful 

for the opportunity that you gave me and I 
thank you so, so much.”    

Marie Johnson

Rebecca Wilson & Amanda Flynn in 
Newfoundland, Canada 

“It’s been a
 little over a month now 

since camp ended, but every 
day I see something  that takes 
me back to a memory I have at 

camp…We became like family over 
the 7-weeks there and I am so 

grateful to have worked 
with them”.

Laura GalindoAfter being inspired to work further with children 
from my camp experience, I have found an exciting 
role I wish to apply for, demonstrating fun science 
experiments to kids in schools…. Finally, I’d like to 
say what a pleasure it was to be part of the family 
that is the Iroquois Springs staff and I hope to see 

you all again.”   Rob Young

“Being back at camp 
feels like home.  I 
really appreciate the 
opportunities that have 
been given and it’s 
been so fun.” 
           Rebecca Barsby

Make sure to look out
 for our brand NEW 
website and video 

launching early this 
winter, we know your 

going to love it!

CONGRATULATIONS
We all know how special of a place camp 
truly is and wanted to take this opportunity 
to wish a life full of love and happiness to two 
couples who met at camp and recently tied 
the knot since the summer of 2014 ended.  
Congratulations on your wedding to Drew 
Dalton & Robyn Martin and Paul Titley & 
Mandie Wellner!



October

November
Michael Berman Annunziata
Samantha Bristow
Haley Popowitz
Veronica Kaplan
Alexandra Saypoff
Eli Cohen
Sophie Cohen
Olivia Lieberman
Samuel Tainsky
Aaron Warsaw
Aaron Bart
Ethan Bart
Joshua Feldman
Hayley Lederman
Spencer Levy
Madison Maher
Anna Nesser
Gabriela Snyder
Caroline Gerla
Matthew Karger
Alexa Silverstein
Travis Nichols
Sam Carus
Theo Berson
Ella Blank
David Loew
Matthew Loew
Lauren Shackman
Jake Blancher
Maya Kleinberg
Jordan Chafi tz
Rayna Hirsch
Cate Sundahl
Jessica Abelow
Matthew Hilzenrath
Danielle Klewans
Molly Weiss
Samantha Dolan
Mitchell Tesser
Andie Mandel
Emily Bright
Evan Thomas
Brett Zornberg
Jordan Zornberg

1
2
2
3
3
4
4
4
4
4
6
6
6
6
6
6
6
7

12
13
13
14
16
18
18
18
18
18
20
21
22
23
23
24
24
25
25
26
26
27
28
28
29
29

1
1
1
2
2
2
3
3
6
6
8

10
11
11
11
12
14
15
19
20
20
21
21
23
23
24
25
27
28
28
28

Rachel Kosofsky
Samantha Lever
Noah Schwab
Jared Marcus
Justin Marks
Anna Segal
Benjamin Simon
James Taubman
Justin Miller
Rachel Polkowitz
Emma Cohen
Alex Shesh
Alexander Golombek
Bella Levin
Nicholas Manessis
Julianna Posner
Jonathan Dobstaff
Brandon Linchuck
Julia Glaser
Jake Levy
Henry Martin
Charlie Beach
Miles Theodoros
Ignacio Coronel de Palma
Justin Levine
Mollie Sysler
Ava Lieberman
Ben Sherman
Phoebe Brenner
Brayden Fischer
Samuel Winitch

1
1
1
2
3
4
4
4
4
5
6
6
7
7
7
8
9

12
14
15
15
15
17
18
19
19
20
20
21
21
22
22
22
22
22
23
24
26
26
27
27
28
28
28
28
29
29
29
30
31
31
31

Sydney Tuckman
Hailey Wechsler
Chase Zornberg
Sara Bright
Hailey Petrosa
Melanie Genzano
Chloe Goldman
Jane Krauss
Xanthe Thomas
Ava Ciccia
Charlie Kaminsky
Marley Leslie
Eden Medalion Yaloz
Alexander Nichols
Rosie Potash
Mason Herman
Benjamin Costa
Charlie Zirlin
Elizabeth Cohn
Amanda Kline
Eliana Rosenzweig
Cole Silber
Emily Edwards
Leo Blank
Julia Hirsch
Alexandra Wagman
Avery Conklin
Nicole Staub
Avery Cohen
Allison Lipschitz
Max Bouchier
Mia Bouchier
Evan Hitsky
Adam Levin
Gabe Sender
Noa Katz
Meg Wallach
Laura Bialek
Aidan Silverman
Remy Alperstein
Mason Schimmel
Emily Char
Avery Lieberman
Allison Simon
Samantha Simon
Gabrielle Krumper
Jason Krumper
Alexis Mogensen
Max Ciafardini
Matthew Greco
Emily Panciroli
Luis Servet

December



Can’t wait to see your camp 
friends, spend the morning with 

them, maybe have a sleepover and just talk 
camp……. Well the time is coming soon!

Mark your Calendar - We are proud to 
announce the 14th Annual Iroquois Springs 
Camp Reunion on Sunday - December 7, 
2014 to be held at FunFuzion in New Roc City 
(New Rochelle, NY).

This awesome venue has been the site of our 
past camp reunions and there is a reason we are 
coming back for more!  Come with your family 
to reunite with camp friends from the summer 
and enjoy the games, rides and excitement 
FunFuzion has to offer.

One of the great traditions we have at the 
reunion is the unveiling of the summer video 
yearbook and slideshow. What a great way to 
relive the memories of camp just before your 
eyes.  You will also receive, as a holiday gift, your 
framed copy of your bunk and individual camp 
picture as a keepsake of last summer.  

(For those of you who cannot make it to the 
reunion, we will mail your photo to you shortly 
after the reunion).

Make sure to check your inbox for more details 
about the reunion, how to RSVP and directions to 
New Roc City.

See you all there!

One of the values we continue to stress at Iroquois Springs 
is the importance of community service.  This summer, 
as in summers past, our CIT’s participated in community 
service projects both locally and within the larger camp 
community.  Because we feel so strongly about this, once 
again, our CIT’s spent time at Project Morry in conjunction 
with our annual Swim-a-Thon at camp.  They had the 
chance to see this special program in action, get a better 
understanding of why we raise money to support Project 
Morry and most of all, put into perspective the unique 
opportunity that summer camp offers to campers from all 
social and economic backgrounds.  In addition, we were 
fortunate to once again have a select number of Project 
Morry campers visit Iroquois Springs and participate with 
us for part of the day……that sure was special!  

Our CIT’s brought so much energy and excitement to 
our Swim-a-Thon this summer and facilitated another 
awesome camp event. We swam more laps and raised 
more money for this truly special organization than any 
other Swim-a-Thon in the past. We especially want to 
thank the Iroquois Springs family of campers, parents and 
staff as they always step up to the plate and helped to 
make a difference in the lives of so many less fortunate 
kids.  Your continued contributions and dedication to this 
program will give the gift of summer camp to youth for 
years to come. 

If you have not had a chance to send in your donation 
for this year’s Swim-a-Thon, it’s not too late.  Please send 
it to our camp offi ce and we will make sure Project Morry 
receives it.  
 
Project Morry has become part of the fabric of our camp 
community and we are so proud of the many campers 
who have chosen to help support Project Morry for their 
bar/bat-mitzvah service project or other community 
service fundraising event.
 
We are proud to announce that once again our 
camp raised over $10,000 for Project Morry – thanks to 
everyone who donated and thanks for a job well done 
by our CIT’s!  Keep up the great work.  To fi nd out more 
about Project Morry, please check out their website at: 

www.projectmorry.org
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Camp Reunion -      
Spring Mailing -

Tri-State Camp Conference -    
  (Office Closed)       

Camper Forms Due -       
Area Pick-Up for IS Baggage Service -

               Opening Day -  
Visiting Day - 

Session #1 Ends -
Session #2 Begins -

Campers Return Home -

Sunday, December 7th
Monday, February 2nd
Monday, March 16th to 
Thursday, March 19th
Wednesday, April 15th 
Sunday, June 21st 
Saturday, June 27th   
Saturday, July 11th
Friday, July 17th  
Saturday, July 18th 
Friday, August 7th

THE IROQUOIS SPRINGS TIMESTHE IROQUOIS SPRINGS TIMES
P.O Box 20126 | Dix Hills | NY 11746 
P: 631.462.2550  | www.iroquoissprings.com 

Dates to Remember


